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Minnesota Cancer Reporting System (MCRS)
MCRS does not have a custom edit metafile. MCRS does not have any state specific data items. Software vendors should use the most current NAACCR Standard Edits Metafile as the required edit set for facilities reporting to MCRS. Facilities should clear the NAACCR Standard Edits before submitting to the central registry. 
Questions can be directed to:
Erin Hammell, RHIT, ODS-Certified
QA/QC Coordinator	
Minnesota Department of Health
Minnesota Cancer Reporting System
P.O. Box 64975
St. Paul, MN 55164-0975
Office: 507-206-2758
erin.hammell@state.mn.us
www.health.state.mn.us
11/20/24
To obtain this information in a different format, call: 507-206-2758.
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